Town of Ludlow
Office of the Town Clerk

Kim M. Batista, Town Clerk

Board of Registrars Vote to Postpone the Election

This is to certify that the following action was taken by the Board of Registrars on March 17,
2020

VOTED 3-0, by roll call vote, that the Board of Registrars direct Town Counsel to file for a court
order to postpone the March 23, 2020 Election.

Paul Thomas Babin, Jr. - Yes
Dana P. Cormier - Yes
Ruth H. Saunders - Yes

Attest:

Kim M. Batista, Town Clerk/Board of Registrar/Chief Election Official
Town of Ludlow

March 17, 2020

488 Chapin Street
Ludlow, MA 01056

(413) 583-5600 Ext. 1230
TTY (413) 583-5668



